
Town of Lee, NH 

Town Center Vision Committee 

Minutes of the Meeting on January 15, 2020 

 

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Pat Jenkins, John Tappan, Cord 

Blomquist, and Scott Bugbee 

 

Members Absent: Bambi Miller, Ben Genes 

 

Others Present: Anne Tappan, David Miner 

 

1. Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 4:42pm. 

 

2. Mr. Bugbee moved to approve the minutes from the January 7, 2020 meeting. Pat Jenkins 

seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

3. Mr. Bugbee discussed the Open House expenses and will present at the next meeting a 

request for reimbursement. 

 

4. The Committee received a presentation from David Miner regarding the Town Center 

buildings and discussed with him his ideas and the issues regarding the project. 

 

5. The Committee tentatively scheduled two more open houses at the Town Hall on 

Saturday, February 15, 2020 from 10:00am until 2:00pm and Tuesday, March 3, 2020 

from 5:30 until 8:00pm. Mr. Bugbee will contact the previous volunteers to see if they 

would be willing to assist us for these two events. 

 

6. The Committee discussed the energy features of the proposed town office building and 

Town Hall renovation. We will note the energy features of the buildings and the options 

to increase energy efficiencies and include them in our presentation documents.  

 

7. Meeting adjourned at 7:14pm 

  

8. Our next scheduled meeting is: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 @ 4:30pm. 

 

Minutes accepted by: Scott Bugbee, Chair; Pat Jenkins 

Bambi Miller, John Tappan, Cord Blomquist at the January 22, 2020 TCVC meeting. 
 


